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SecureBlueSM (HMO SNP) - HIPAA 5010 835 transactions and DRG 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus are nearing their completion of the conversion to the 
HIPAA 5010 Health Care Claim Payment Advice (835).  

This document contains important information that you will need to know related to this conversion. Please 
share it with the person(s) responsible for receiving your electronic remittance advice. 

We have recently identified that a very small number of SecureBlue (HMO SNP) claims, within a HIPAA 
5010 835 transaction, will not have the Diagnosis Related Group code (DRG) and the DRG weight. All 
SecureBlue (HMO SNP) plans can be identified by group numbers that begin with “PP2”, located within the 
835 transaction in the Other Claim Related Identification information.  

Please be assured we are diligently working on a resolution. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820.    


